United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Roswell District Office
1717 West Sccond Street

IN REPLY
REFER [0 Roswell, New Mexico 88201-2019

NMNM71052X
I-SEC-601
3180 (06557)

FEB 2 41995

Conoco Inc.

Attention: Mr. Jerry Hoover
10 Desta Drive, Suite 100W
Midland, TX 78705-5400

RE: Proposal for Commingling
Warren Unit
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Hoover,

We have no objection to your proposal to downhole commingle certain
Blinebry-Tubb 0il and Gas Pool and Warren-Drinkard Pool production in ten
existing wells and four (4) new wells within the Warren Unit.

After submission of your application(s) for downhole commingling, with the
appropriate supporting information, final approval will be granted.

Sincerely,

(Orig Sdg) Tony L. Ferguson

Tony L. Ferguson
Assistant District Manager,
Minerals

cc:
0il Conservation Division
P.0O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, NM 87505
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